
 

 

Hello King George parents, 

This is just a quick follow-up to the note we sent out 2 weeks ago regarding our new 

Calendar Fundraiser in partnership with local artist Gord Trembath.  

If you haven't had a chance, please take a look at the World of Colour Studios website 

at https://www.worldofcolourstudios.ca to view Gord's artwork and learn more about this 

fundraiser where $10 from your $25 purchase will be donated to our school.  

You can also view the calendar through this link http://bit.ly/3OI4UjJ and if you purchase a 

calendar through the World of Colours website please include our school name where 

indicated at checkout. 

The deadline for getting your orders in is November 30th and calendars will be available for 

pick-up at our school by early December. 

Thank you for your ongoing support. 

https://www.worldofcolourstudios.ca/
http://bit.ly/3OI4UjJ

